
Hi everyone 

 

As we enter this second lockdown period I just wanted check in on you all and let you 

know that things have been just the same for us all in school - the children are doing just 

fine! 

  

However, I also appreciate that for some of you, this could be a really challenging time - 

some of you may be temporarily out of work, furloughed or perhaps have been made 

redundant.  I wanted to let you know that as a school we have access to lots of support 

that could help you through these difficult days, especially with Christmas on the 

horizon.  For example, we are able to provide additional food supplies, children's 

clothing and can also provide Christmas gifts for children.   

  

You may never have had to ask for help before and I understand that it might be hard to 

do so now.  However, we would be very happy to offer this support in the strictest 

confidence.  You can email me personally (j.halton@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk) 

or send a note in via your child's book bag marked for my attention - whatever works for 

you. 

  

The one good thing that has come out of this awful situation is the way in which 

members of the community have reached out to support each other, and we would like 

to be able to play our part too. 

  

With love 

 

Jacky 
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